

PO Box 440, 826 Okanagan Ave, Chase, British Columbia V0E 1M0 Office: 250.679-3238

Fax: 250.679-3070 www.chasebc.ca

May 16, 2017

Robyn Cyr, Economic Development Officer Manager – Shuswap Tourism Columbia Shuswap Fill Commission Columbia Shuswap Regional District PO Box 978 Salmon Arm, BC V1E 4P1

Dear Robyn:

RE: <u>Village of Chase – Tourism Representative for Shuswap Tourism Committee</u>

As you are likely aware, Brenda Murray, former Village of Chase Tourism Representative for Shuswap Tourism Committee resigned earlier this year as the Manager of the Chase and District Chamber of Commerce.

The Chase Chamber has hired a new Manager, Ali Maki, and at the last Regular meeting of Council, the following resolution was passed:

"That Brenda Murray, former manager of the Chase and District Chamber of Commerce be removed as the Village's Tourism Representative to the Shuswap Tourism Committee; and,

That the Manager of the Chase and District Chamber of Commerce be appointed as the Village's Tourism representative for the Shuswap Tourism Committee."

Ali Maki will be attending the Shuswap Tourism Committee meetings as the Village's Tourism representative effective May 10, 2017, so please forward all Shuswap Tourism Committee correspondence to Ali Maki at admin@chasechamber.com unless otherwise instructed.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

VILLAGE OF CHASE

Joni Heinrich, CAO

Cc: Ali Maki – Manager, Chase and District Chamber of Commerce